
 

ATA Registered Shoots 

The March 24 registered shoot listed is for 

our registered league.  The date is our 

tentative end date of our Winter League 

where you can have singles and doubles 

registered.  

It is not a registered shoot.  Our next 

registered shoot is May 5th. 

http://www.shootata.com/Home.aspx

